
- ofland in Canada, and the measures to be piir-
sued by the various classes of emigrants fàr Ôb
taining théir object; so that it caái n'tut bé e,
ininently useftil ta them who arrive inthis count-
try, with' a view to settle as husbandmen. The
style of the work is simple, unaffected arid clear,
well adapted to the capacity of that class:forwhose
information it is chiefly intended. There are some
ew. marks of haste(aithough. it was. annoùncéd a

long while:before. iti made its appearanèe,y aboùt
it but ñone .peculiarly proininent.. It may be
considéred asan omission. in the appendix that a
möÔtice whiel has.been given. in the: Upper Cana-
da papers,. byîthe. Execùtive Council4 :dated 7th
Febr,uary,,38921,' has;been overlooked:;, by which
the period for:completing the settlement-duty on
such ,lands as. have been grantedr to persons, who
have from sickness. and. other, legitimate, causes,
been unable to fullfil that duty, is extended to
two years from the date of the locations.

ln stating the cornparative.advantages-between
the-seigneurial3ifenures and those-in freeand- coi-
mon soccage, the, to Englishmen inesimnalle, pi-i.
vilege of- a vote- ii therepre.sentation,*.hiçh at-
-taches ta both, but frm' which. it is contended,
(and. bas; heen. dècidèd: in Upper.iCaadaith)at
the:simple posséssor:ofea ýlocation ticket, before
the graxnt has been 'perfected,s: -excludedý i al
togetheir-lost-sight-of.

Whewthe. second part appears, itashall.recee
that af.tention, whicn, it will as wellt as;lie' first,
no doubt, amply deserve.

CePoohi pooh vhat's all tbisP!" sai'yspright
yr shiwdow, Whò came trppingdni to give me

iBy e uus o Asatpl xpï


